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Bell Avenue       11th February 2025 
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Macclesfield  
SK11 0EE 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 

TRIP TO THE LOWRY - WEDNESDAY 26th MARCH 2025 
 
As part of our Enrichment Pledge to you and your children, I 
have booked a day at The Lowry Theatre and Art Gallery on 
Wednesday 26th March. We will visit the permanent L.S. 
Lowry exhibition in the morning and look at a range of his 
works, sketching ideas and then producing a class 
composition when back in school. Then in the afternoon we 
will be off to the theatre at 2pm to see ‘Pig-Heart Boy’ based 
upon the novel by Malorie Blackman, which has been 
adapted to be appropriate for children aged 9 and above. 
https://thelowry.com/whats-on/177//pig-heart-boy 

 
We will leave school by coach at 9.15am and return by 5.30pm. Please could the children wear full school uniform 
with a waterproof coat and bring a full packed lunch with additional drinks and snacks as it will be a long day! 
 
We have managed to secure reduced ticket prices and the Friends of Hollinhey are supplementing transport costs, 
so the voluntary contribution to this amazing experience will be £30.  Pupils will not need any money on the day. It 
is our policy to ensure that no child is excluded from visits due to financial hardship, so if it is not possible for you to 
pay the full amount, please contact us in advance as soon as possible.  If you experience difficulty making online 
payments, please contact Mrs McPike in the school office and she will help you register/log in to ‘School Comms’ or 
follow this link https://www.parentpay.com/schoolcomms/parent-faqs/   If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium 
funding, please speak to me or Mrs. Clough as there will be a further reduction of the cost. This visit may have to be 
cancelled if it isn’t financially feasible to cover the cost of the trip. In that instance, donations already paid will be 
refunded. If your child is sick on the day a refund is at the discretion of the Headteacher. 
 
We do not have any additional tickets for the show but if any parent or carer wishes to accompany us on the trip and 
help supervise, they could purchase their own ticket as there are some still available. 
 
If your child would like a school packed lunch, this can be ordered in advance from school at the cost of £3.00  
(Choice of tuna, ham or cheese sandwich). 

 
Kind regards, 
Caroline Massey 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
I give permission for ___________________________ to attend the Year 6 trip to The Lowry on Weds 26th March.  
 
I have paid £30 for the trip online. 
 
I would like to order a packed lunch. Please select: cheese / ham / tuna sandwich (delete as appropriate). 
 
Signed:__________________________________  Print name:_________________________ 
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